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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As another academic year draws to a close, we reflect back over the year, there have 

been many highlights; however, we are delighted to end the year with a fantastic 

Ofsted result.   

Hopefully by now you will have had the opportunity to read the Ofsted report.  It is a 

great validation of what the school does well, the school continues to be good and 

what comes out clearly is that there is a real sense of pride in the school.  The children 

enjoy attending and make good progress, this is further evidenced by a superb set of 

SAT results in both KS1 and KS2.  Our combined Reading, Writing and Maths has 

increased since last year and shows that the children have made good progress. 

Of course, this doesn’t come without the hard work and commitment of our staff and I 

would therefore like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Ross and her team for 

everything they have done to ensure Trimley St Martin Primary continues to be a good 

school. 

We have some staff leaving this year, we say goodbye to Miss Winton who leaves us 

to join a school as a Reception teacher in London.  Miss Walker and Miss Reynolds 

who are leaving to begin their teacher training in September, hopefully they will come 

back to us one day as teachers! Mr Lewis Lloyd leaves us to pursue further 

development opportunities and Mrs Bateman, who we wish the very best of luck to 

with her fourth coming arrival.  We wish all of them every success for the future and 

thank them for the time their contribution to our school. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank on behalf of the school the Governors 

who leave us this academic year; Helen Robertson, Helen Warrington, Robert Case 

and Maaike Lenson.  All of which have served on the Governing Body for many years 

between them and have been instrumental to the success of the school. 

Our final goodbye goes to our year 6 pupils who will shortly be leaving us for their next 

step in their educational journey.  We wish them every success at High School and 

hope that they are taking away with them many happy memories of their time at TSM. 

Looking forward to September, we welcome our new staff, Mrs Imlach, who officially 

joins the staff as our year 4 teacher and Mrs White who will be joining the midday 
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supervising team.  We also welcome 3 new parent Governors to our Governing Body; 

Mr Osbourne, Mr Lawrence and Mrs Ainsley. 

Finally, it remains to say have a fantastic summer holiday and we look forward to 

welcoming you back in September. 

Sam Painter 

Chair of Governors 

 

 


